

TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 6

Dear Parents

All children in Year 6 have been invited to Chudleigh Primary School on Friday 10th February to join with other Academy and local primaries to take part in a music and art focused day. Chudleigh are hosting this day for the schools within the Moorland Deanery to coincide with a visit by the Bishop of Plymouth.

Children will be transported to and from Chudleigh by minibus and will return in time for the normal end of school day.

Please could you send your child in with a packed lunch, snack and drink for this day (or order a school packed lunch via ParentPay).

Thank you.		
Des Stokes		
CHILD'S NAME		
I give permission for my child to attend the Deanery Day	on 10 th February	
Signed	Date	